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     As we continue through these crazy times, 
we watch as each day provides us with new 
information as to what we should and shouldn’t 
be doing in order to remain safe and healthy.   
We hope you are all being careful and safe as 
we continue along this uncharted path.   
     In response to the most recent guidelines we 
will keep the Old Library Museum closed until 
further notice.  Current guidelines suggest that 
we have no more than five (5) people at a time 
in the building, plus we would need to be extra 
vigilant in keeping things clean.  This doesn’t 
mean keeping the dust down, this means the 
use of disinfectants to kill any germs that may 
be present.  There is some concern that the use 
of disinfectants on a regular basis would have a 
negative impact on the historic artifacts and 
displays.   
     As things change, we will work towards the 
re-opening of the Old Library Museum and the 
sharing of the great history of this Town. 
     We apologize for the brevity of this 
newsletter.  We were holding off on the 
distribution of it in hopes that we would have 
some good news, but it is patience that will 
keep us all going. 
     We will keep you informed as to any other 
changes.  We understand that the Marshall 
Point Lighthouse Committee will be meeting 
soon to determine what they will be doing. 
      

     Reprint of History of St George 

 

     The Historical Society is continuing with the 

reprinting of Albert Smalley’s “History of St George, 

Maine”. It will have many new old photos added to 

Smalley’s “ramble through the town with some 

glimpses of its history, traditions and those who 

shaped its character.”  Copies are planned to be 

available in June for $32.   More info later… 

 

Programs for 2020 
 

     So far this year, we have cancelled the April 
and May programs due to the pandemic.  With 
the current recommendations on meetings, it 
does not look promising for the remaining 
monthly programs. We are looking at either 
Zoom programs or maybe putting together 
videos.   Please let us know what you would like 
to see – stgeorgemainehistory@gmail.com  
 

     Membership Dues 
 

     Membership dues cover the calendar year 
from January 1st to December 31st and are $10 
/ individual and $15 / household.  To renew 
for 2020, please send the appropriate amount 
to the address below – no need for a new 
application.  An application form for a new 
member is at www.stgeorgehistory.com   
Please send dues and application form to the 
St George Historical Society at P O Box 14, 
Tenants Harbor, Maine  04860. 
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2020 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 
 
Name________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Address__________________________________________________ State _______ Zip Code ________ 
 
 
Email address___________________________________ Phone (optional) ________________________ 
 
 
Type of Membership:             Individual / $10  __________          Household / $15  __________ 
 
 
Areas of interest_______________________________________________________________________ 
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